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 Maine Legislation Would Raise Overtime Salary Threshold to
More Than $57,000 in 2025 
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The Maine Legislature will soon consider a bill that would raise the salary threshold for overtime pay
from $38,250 to $57,375 within three years. If enacted, Legislative Document (L.D.) 607 would
increase the threshold for salaried overtime pay in Maine every year, from 3,000 percent of the
state’s minimum wage (current), up to 4,500 percent of the state’s minimum wage by 2025.

L.D. 607 was recently endorsed by the Maine Legislature’s Labor and Housing Committee on a party-
line vote but is strongly opposed by pro-business and trade groups. Maine would become one of
eight states with similar laws if the bill were enacted.

© 2025, Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, Smoak & Stewart, P.C., All Rights Reserved. 

National Law Review, Volume XII, Number 33

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/maine-legislation-would-raise-overtime-salary-threshold-
to-more-57000-2025 

Page 1 of 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://natlawreview.com
https://legislature.maine.gov/bills/display_ps.asp?PID=1456&snum=130&paper=HP0443
https://natlawreview.com/article/maine-legislation-would-raise-overtime-salary-threshold-to-more-57000-2025
https://natlawreview.com/article/maine-legislation-would-raise-overtime-salary-threshold-to-more-57000-2025
http://www.tcpdf.org

